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DEAR FAMILY AND FRIENDS,

| hope you all enjoyed your summer. It was a very busy time for me with visiting family and
performing a lot of administration tasks for Bridge To The Nations.

Some of what was accomplished for BTTN was, gaining approval as a ministry with Bethel
School of Supernatural Ministry (BSSM) and HRock Church School of Supernatural Ministry
(SSM), where 3rd year students will be able to select BTTN as a place to do their
internships. | will have the opportunity to mentor these students as they put their knowledge
into practice. Also, BTTN became a member of Harvest International Ministries Apostolic
Network.

We finalized our logo including three very important words that reflect the vision of Bridge To
The Nations. Charity and Service in the name of God. We also revamped our website:
www.bridge2thenations.com. Please check it out and let us know how you like it.

FAMILY TIME

Spending time with my loved ones was refreshing and healing. It was a time of togetherness
and really enjoying each other’'s company. It was a huge blessing to be able to spend my
birthday with both of my sons and their families, their wives and my granddaughters.

It was the best birthday ever, and it felt like having Christmas in July, PTL! We also went on
a couple of short family trips to Yosemite and Mammoth Lake. Needless to say this summer
was full of many unforgettable moments.

GOING BACK TO MINISTER

As | prepare my heart to go back to Mexico, | couldn’t help but to be saddened by the fact
that | am leaving my beautiful granddaughters behind, my family and amazing friends like
you.

However, when | think about how abused, discriminated against and neglected by society
my Indigenous friends are, | feel something rise up inside me that gives me the strength to
be away from all of the comforts American life has to offer. It is the love of God that compels
me to go back every September. Only HIS love and compassion for these precious people
enables me to go.


http://www.bridge2thenations.com/

CONSTRUCTION PROJECT

When | left Mexico, | was very concerned about not being able to continue Phase One of
the construction project. One of the things that | feared the most was the fact that there is no
electricity in the new place. | prayed and cried out many times asking the Lord to provide the
finances to connect the electricity and finish the construction of the staff house.

Well, HE heard my cry; | will not have to live in the dark!! WE MET OUR GOAL OF
RAISING $10,000 to complete Phase One. The Lord has not only provided the finances
but HE has also provided friends that will be helping to finish Phase One. | continue to cry
out for HIS provision to finish the tabernacle of the Lord to be able to expand the Good
News to the unreached, poor and downcast of Mexico.

PRAYER POINTS

= For His peace and comfort in my heart as | spend time away from my family.

= For His favor as | share the Good News with the unreached.

= For ready hearts to receive the love of God.

= For spiritual maturity for the ones that have come to the Lord.

= For laborers to come to help with the Harvest.

= For finances to cover on going expenses and for the remaining phases of the construction
project.

| do keep you and your families in prayer, if you have a specific request and would like me
to pray for it, please send them in.

| trust the Lord will continue to provide the rest needed to finish the construction project and
to end the year well. | appreciate your prayerful consideration of monthly and/or one time
gifts. To become a partner please go to our website at www.bridge2thenations.com.

In HIS service,

Maria E. Lopez
Bridge To The Nations
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